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February 11, 2013 
 
Steve Kearney 
Kearney and Associates 
1200 SW 10th Ave. 
Topeka, KS  66604 
 
Subject:     SB 96 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
On behalf of the Kansas County Treasurers Association, we will be supporting SB96 which allows a county 
treasurer the option to charge a fee up to an additional $5 per transaction for registering or renewing motor 
vehicles at their respective county offices. Kansas Statute 8-145d currently allows this option at a satellite 
location in their county. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathy Tremont, President 
Kansas County Treasurers Association 
 
 
 
 
 

Kansas County Treasurers Association    
Kathy Tremont, Geary County       President 
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